
Keeping Up - Redeeming Light Community Services

The Keeping Up program is for students that have been suspended from school. The program gives a
safe place for students to keep learning outside of school. This way, they don't lose progress on their
education. It is for all grade levels. Their goal is to help them get back to school with a better mindset.

Please call 407.660.1288 or click HERE to go to the website to learn more.

Service Location

109 Washington Avenue
Orlando, FL 32810
United States

407.660.1288

Provider

URL
https://www.keepingstraight.org/

Redeeming Light Community Services is a nonprofit. They work to provide educational services. That
will help youth be more productive. And live successful lives. Please call or visit the website for more
information.
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https://rightservicefl.org/node/16239
https://www.keepingstraight.org/projects
https://www.keepingstraight.org/
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